RECEIVED MAY 27 2015

May 28, 2015

To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to inform you that I am resigning from my position in maintenance for Celina City Schools, effective June 5, 2015.

Thank you for the opportunities and support that you have provided me during the last two years. I have enjoyed working for Celina City Schools, but at this time I feel the need to explore the opportunity of my own personal electrical business.

If I can be of any assistance during this transition, please let me know. I would be glad to help however I can.

Sincerely,

Keith Kahlig